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Dear Parent/Caregiver 

Student Curriculum Resource Levy – 2025 

Each year we ask you to participate in our Student Resource Levy which provides the school with a much needed 
financial contribution towards the cost of:- 

 Consumables used by our students where the core curriculum is extended through provision of practical 
learning experiences and materials eg art and craft supplies and cooking materials.   

 Reproduced class workbooks and worksheets and teacher-prepared material which compliment and/or 
substitute for textbooks.  

 In addition, the curriculum expenses payment includes your child’s subscriptions to a number of online 
learning opportunities that are used throughout the school.  These include Reading Eggs, Sunshine Online, 
Decodable Readers and Studyladder. 

 

Student and subject resources where the core curriculum is extended through provision of practical learning 
experiences and materials, in excess of provided by school grants, e.g. art and craft supplies; cooking materials, 
manual arts materials. 

The total amount payable for the levy remains at $50 per student. This is very reasonable and far lower than most 
other schools.  

A breakdown across all P-6 Year levels is provided below for your information and to ensure that you are aware of any 
additional curriculum costs involved in your child’s education. 

 

Prep to Year 6 Consumables (art & craft and cooking materials) 
Resources (reproduced class workbooks and worksheets) 
Online subscriptions 

                    
$50.00 

 

An invoice will be sent home with your child next week and we would appreciate if you could pay by Friday 3 April 
2025.  If you prefer not to participate in the Curriculum Resource Levy please email the Business Manager 
bsm@boondallss.eq.edu.au  by Monday 24 February 2025 to advise of this, so you will not be invoiced for this levy. 

 

Thank you in advance for your contribution this year. It is much appreciated.  

 

Kind regards 

 
 
 
Matt Denzin 
Principal 


